
 

WE NEED MORE 
CAREGIVERS

Can you provide a stable and loving environment for tamariki until it’s safe for 
them to return home?

All children need a place where they can feel at home with their wider whānau or 
caregivers. Those who can give them aroha, a place of belonging and connection with 
family, whakapapa and culture

Caregiving can be hard at times but the rewards can be amazing. Your aroha can 
make all the difference.

For more information about becoming an Oranga Tamariki caregiver, please get in 
touch anytime on:

0508 CARERS (0508 227 377) 
www.orangatamariki.govt.nz


